
 
 

 

 
 
 

               New Business 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Submitted by: Councillor Jamie Cheyne   
 
Submission Date: May 26, 2022 

 
Subject Matter: Cemeteries  
 

           Consideration Date: June 30, 2022 
 

Whereas Council passed a motion June 6th, 2021 directing Staff conduct a complete 

review of repairs and renovations of Town cemeteries and report to Council their 

findings as well as a yearly plan to address issues;  

And Whereas Infrastructure Services has not yet reported to Council their findings 

and recommendations;  

Therefore be it resolved that Staff report back on this item at the July 7th Council 

meeting. 

 
 
 


